
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 6/20/2014 6:20:10 PM 
To: nws@cpuc.ca.gov (nws@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Request for Pre-Approval of Interstate Pipeline Capacity Contract 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 6:18 PM 
To: efr@cpuc.ca.gov 
Cc: 'fcc@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'kh1@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'jab@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'ram@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'Pocta, Robert M.'; 
'nwx@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'pzs@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'marcei@turn.org' 
Subject: Request for Pre-Approvai of Interstate Pipeline Capacity Contract 

Ed, 

Attached is PG&E's request for expedited interstate pipeline capacity approval that we have 
been discussing with Energy Division, ORA and TURN. We sent this request earlier today but 
got multiple bounce backs due to the large size of the consolidated pdf file, which is why I am 
resending now with 3 separate attachments. Sorry for any duplication or confusion. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to discuss. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

SB GT&S 0766080 

mailto:nws@cpuc.ca.gov


Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebi1dp.Dae.com 

SB GT&S 0766081 


